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DATES TO REMEMBER:
(See Calendar Attached)
COLD WEATHER:
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On most days during the winter, children will be going outside at noon. Parents are reminded to dress children for the weather including winter coats, hats, mittens and ski pants. If it is too wet or the wind chill is below -15 degrees Celsius, however, staff may opt to keep children inside on these days.  

Parents are reminded to please label your child’s winter coat, mitts, hats, etc.

SLIDING AT LUNCH TIME:

Parents and students are reminded that we encourage outdoor physical activity during noon time. Sliding on the hill behind our school is both fun and good exercise. Due to storage and safety concerns we ask that only "crazy carpets" be sent to school for sliding. Other sliding toys such as GT's, flying saucers, etc. are to be kept at home unless a special sliding activity is arranged for physical education classes or by the homeroom teacher. 
SKATING PROGRAM:
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Parents are reminded that they are invited to participate in our skating program.  Please note on the monthly calendar, when your child’s grade level will be skating and feel free to join us at the Civic Center.

Skating Reminders:
· Helmets are mandatory for all students.  Helmets with a face cage are recommended.
· If your child does not have skates or a helmet, please let your child's teacher know. Some skates and helmets are available at our school as loaners.

· If you have skates or helmets you would like to donate, please let Mr. Henderson know.






· Wherever possible an instructional component will be included with each skating class. This will usually occur at the beginning of each class with a free skate at the end.

· Parents are welcome to skate with their children.

· Siblings are not permitted on the ice during skating sessions.
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INCLEMENT WEATHER PHONE NUMBER:

Parents are advised that School District 16 has made arrangements with Aliant to have an information line available in the event of inclement weather.  In the Miramichi area, the phone number is 778-SNOW (7669).  This information line will be operational effective October 22, 2009 and will remain in effect until April 30, 2010.
Parents who wish to obtain information as to the status of school closures, delays, etc., should call the above number rather than calling the District Office phone number or the school.  The information line will be updated as required.
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